
 

    
   

 

Our Ref: LHE.JCPendoftermbus19July24 

18 June 2024 

Dear Families 

Early Finish Last Day of Term – 13:10 on Friday 19 July 2024 

Bus Information  

All the standard contract (non-public) buses will arrive early at 13:10. 
  
Registered services 88, 384 & 985 will have to operate at the usual times as they are public buses.  
ECSTO 88 is also a registered service which students can catch at 13:36. 
 
Please ensure that you make arrangements for your child to get home safely in light of this 
information The public buses will be running throughout the day – for the timetables please follow 
this link:  
 
https://www.suffolkonboard.com/school-travel/travelling-to-school/sb-stowmarket-and-
stowupland-high-schools/  
 
If you have any further questions regarding buses routes, please contact Suffolk Onboard via email 
on transport.service@suffolk.gov.uk 
 
Reminder the same arrangements will be made for future early closure dates: 
 
Thursday 26h September 2024 – 12:30 
Friday 20th December 2024 – 13:10 
Friday 4th April 2025 – 13:10 
 
Start of Term – September 2024 

As we come to the end of the current academic year, we are sending out a polite reminder of the 

start of term dates for September.  

• New Year 7 and Year 11: Wednesday 4 September 2024 

• All other year groups: Thursday 5 September 2024 

Also, to make you all aware, the school’s individual photographs will be taken on Thursday 12 

September 2024 by AJS Photographic. More information regarding this will follow in the new term.  
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Change of PD Day 

There has been a change of PD day from Monday 4 November to Friday 29 November. 

Kind regards 
 
Ms L Hernandez 
Headteacher 
 


